
Boger, Linda 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject 

Doug, 

Stacey Hannouche <stacey@humanepinellas.org> 
Tuesday, September 13, 2016 12:53 PM 
Brightwell, Doug 
Martha Boden; Dan Hester (dhesterfl@yahoo.com) 
Re: Pet Dealer Permit Ordinance Changes 

I support the change. I think it provides a positive alternative to obtaining the permit. 
Stacye 

On Tue, Sep 13, 2016 at 11:52 AM, Brightwell, Doug <dbrightwell@co.pinellas.fl.us> wrote: 

Good Morning, 

We are working on the final version of the proposed ordinance changes especially pertaining to Pet Dealer 
Permitting. There has been concern about reducing the number of animals sold down to 1 litter annually to 
require a permit. We have added a section to the ordinance which is highlighted on the second page of the 
attachment. This new paragraph gives the pet owner selling the animals the option of getting a permit or 
having the female animal that birthed the litter sterilized in order to avoid a permit and citation. 

If you support this change please respond to both John Bennett and I. We would like to finalize the proposed 
language soon and your feedback is important as we move forward. 

Respectfully, 

Doug Brightwell 

Bureau Director 

Pinellas County Animal Services 

12450 Ulmerton Road, Largo, FL 33774 

Phone 727-582-2607 

dbrightwell@pinellascounty .org 

All government correspondence is subject to public records law. 
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